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YOUNGSTOWN STATE UNIVERSITY
YOUNOMIVWN. OHIO 44555

December 4, 1987

U.S. Nuclear Regulatory Commission,
Region III

' Materials Licensing Section
799 Roosevelt Road
Glen Ellyn, . Illinois. 60137

Dear Sir or Madam:

-Enclosed are two copies of our completed application for renewal
of License Number SUD-1417. No major changes have been made'in the
license; I have attempted to bring together the information from the
original application dated April 29, 1982 and letters dated April 29,
1982 and November. 11,.1982. Any changes which have-been made are
underlined'in.the text. The two most significant changes are in the
designation of the Radiation Safety Officer and the renumbering of
Room'108 to 3036 and Room 109 to 3037.

It is my understanding that the University, since it is an
educational institution, is exempt from the payment of licensee fees
(section (4)).

Please do not hesitate to contact me at 216-742-1945 if any of
the items in the reapplication requires explanation .

Sincerely,

Jeffrey J. Sich, Ph.D.
Assistant Professor of Biology '

University Radiation Safety Officer
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cc: Dr.' Sally Hotchkiss
Dean of Graduate Studies
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